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I just want to respond to Judicial Councils SEC Report on various departments of
the AOC.
 
On a daily basis Kings County Courts utilize OCG and Security’s Office of
Emergency Response. We are in continuous contact with Malcolm Franklin for items
which not only affect this court, but all 58 counties, their court facilities, judges,
employees and the public.
 
This year I have had to consult with Mr. Franklin as to the external movement of our
jurors. He has met with judges and the lead project manager as to the planned
courthouse. We have had to discuss, security, bailiff movements, sniper access to
windowed chambers, State and County prisoner movement, sally ports and the
examination of visitors into the courthouse. We recently met to discuss card access
to private areas of the proposed facility.
 
We speak to his office for guidance on the purchase and maintenance of hand held
wands, magna scanners and walk thru devices.  I have gotten Malcolm involved in
secured parking for our judicial officers.
 
He has been invaluable to the Sheriff as a resource for our proposed courthouse.
 
I cannot foresee not having Malcolm Franklin and his office diminished in staff or
existence. I and other Courts utilize his knowledge and skills weekly.
 
 
Todd H. Barton
Court Executive
Kings County Courts
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